December 12, 1984

The Mt. Joy Township Supervisors held their regular monthly meeting on
Wednesday, December 12, 1984 at 7:00 p.m. at the township municipal building on
Hoffman Home Road. All members were present.

The minutes were approved by motion of Jim Neth, 2" by Harry Hilbert, carried.

The treasurer’s report was approved by motion of Neth, 2" by Hilbert, carried.

Glenn Snyder made a motion to pay Teeter, Teeter and Teeter bill of $367.00, 2™
by Hilbert, carried.

The 1985 budget was approved by motion of Snyder, 2" by Hilbert, carried.

Supervisors decided to contact solicitor about the Dehoff property. They will
advise that a letter be sent to the property owner about the problem since he has not
improved upon the situation.

Neth to check with solicitor about who is to receive forms to apply for a junk yard
license.

Snyder to check to see what the cost would be to erect a building to store anti-skid
and salt.

Snyder to inquire on the cost of a new 10’ snow plow to be installed on the 1967
International Truck. Germany Township is interested in purchasing our old 9’ Plow,
Snyder to contact them to try and negotiate a price in the $500. Range.

Our next regular meeting will be held in conjunction with the January 7, 1985
reorganization meeting.

Meeting adjourned at 8:45 p.m. by motion of Neth, 2" by Hilbert, carried.

Submitted by Barbara J. Snyder, secretary.



